
Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner, Hampshire & Isle of Wight 
The Long Barn, Unit 1 Dean Farm Estate, 

Wickham Road, Fareham Common, Fareham, Hampshire, PO17 5BN 

  

 

 

 

January 2023. 

 

 

Your request under Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) 

 

Thank you for contacting the Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner 

requesting information about Police complaint recording. Your request was dated 

23rd January 2023 and has been given the reference HA2879. 

 

You have requested the following information: 

 

“Please could you provide me with the following information, in Excel or similar spreadsheet form 

if possible: 

How much your current and previous Commissioners claimed in expenses over their respective 

tenures in each of the past three calendar years: 2022, 2021 and 2020. 

The total cost of running your office (including staff salaries) for each of the past three calendar 

years: 2022, 2021 and 2020. 

The number of staff, in FTE, employed by your office for each of the past three calendar years: 

2022, 2021 and 2020.” 

 

 

 
Responses: 

 

Request Response 

How much your current and previous 

Commissioners claimed in expenses over 

their respective tenures in each of the past 

three calendar years: 2022, 2021 and 2020. 

 

 

2020: £5668.95 

2021: £2366.32 

2022: £768.59 



Office of the Police & Crime Commissioner, Hampshire & Isle of Wight 
The Long Barn, Unit 1 Dean Farm Estate, 

Wickham Road, Fareham Common, Fareham, Hampshire, PO17 5BN 

The total cost of running your office (including 

staff salaries) for each of the past three 

calendar years: 2022, 2021 and 2020. 

 

This information is published via 

our website please see the link 

below:  

 

Statement of accounts - Hampshire Police and 

Crime Commissioner (hampshire-pcc.gov.uk) 

The number of staff, in FTE, employed by 

your office for each of the past three calendar 

years: 2022, 2021 and 2020.” 

 

 

The headcount employed by are 

office is as follows 

2020: 47.9 FTE 

2021: 39.6 FTE 

2022:  44.3 FTE 

 

 

 

If you are unhappy with the way this request has been handled or the decision 

made, you have the right to require the Office of the Police and Crime 

Commissioner for Hampshire to review the decision.  Complaints should be made 

in writing using the email address: opcc@hampshire.pnn.police.uk . If you are 

unhappy with the outcome of the review, you can contact the Information 

Commissioner.  Contact details can be found by visiting the website: 

https://ico.org.uk/ 
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